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Thank you for supporting 

our non-uniform today with   

chocolate for the Christmas 

Fair. On Friday next week, 

6th December we are   

holding another non-

uniform day and asking 

children to bring bottles in 

to school. Thank you in   

advance for your support. 

The children of 5BR and 

5JC would like to thank 

everyone for visiting 

their amazing space 

museum. Also a big 

thanks to our family 

members who helped 

make the projects 

For those of you who drive to school to drop off and    

collect your child, can you please be mindful of parking 

outside local residents houses. We are regularly contacted 

by residents because not only are parents parking across 

drives but also on the pavement and the corner of     

junctions increasing the risk of accidents and putting   

pedestrians in danger. Thank you for your support.  



December 

Tue 3rd  Yr6 Carols @Norbury Parish  

  Church 7pm 

Wed 4th Reception Nativity 9.15am 

Thu 5th KS1 Nativity 2RS and 1JW 2pm 

Thu 5th Year 3 Bramhall Hall 

Fri 6th  Non Uniform (Bottles) 

Fri 6th   KS1 Nativity 2MC,1DB, KPR  

  9.15am 

Tue 10th EY/KS1 Pantomime 

Tue 10th  Yr3,4,5 Carol Service@Baptist 

  Church 2pm  

Wed 11th KS2 Pantomime  

Thu 12th  SCHOOL CLOSED  

  POLLING STATION 

Fri 13th Non Uniform Day 

Fri 13th Christmas Fair 

wc 16th Christmas Parties  

Thu 19th Christmas Dinner Day 

Fri20th  Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 20th End of Autumn Term 

Year 5           

experienced life 

at Quarry Bank 

Mill in Styal, 

during the      

Industrial         

Revolution. 

From a cotton 

mill to a        

Victorian    

classroom, a 

great day was 

had by all.  
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